
Florida Dart Association  
3rd Quarterly Meeting  
07/01/2012  
  
Next meeting: September 2, 2012 9:30 AM   
  
I. Call to order-9:29 A.M.  
  
II. Attendance: Officers: Dane Teixeira, Pres., Gary Springstroh, V.P,  Tammy Osborn, Secr., Ralph 
McIlroy, Membership Dir., Dorothy Filley, State Team Director, Jason Smith ADO Rep, Joe Cebrynski, 
Caribbean Cup Director, Yvette Bergman, Youth Director. Absent: Mark Venable Tournament Director 
  
FDA Reps: CDA- Tammy Osborn, CCDA- Andy Muir, PBCDA- Amanda Edenhack, SPBDL-Lynn 
Mcguire, HCDA- Ritchie Dantinne, TDLS/MDLS- Paul Blakeley, TCDA- Joe Cebrynski, BAD/BADA- 
Steve Glass, SWFDA- Troy Kepley, MDDA- John Sheehan, BCDA- Rachael Benjamin, Life- Paul 
Gillespie SCDA-Mike J.D. Givens, CFDA- Jim Nolte, HAD- Shawn Nickell, HICDA-Steve Sowards 
Absent: SLCDA, OCDA, OPDL, NFDA, TBDA, TADA, VCDA and NCDU  
  
III. Minutes- Tammy Osborn: The February meeting minutes were read and approved. 9:39 AM  
  
IV. Treasurer’s Report-Dane: Read the treasures report and it was approved. 9:44 AM 
 
 V. Membership-Ralph McIlroy: Everyone is current at this time.  
  
VI. Tournaments- Mark Venable:  
A. Reminder: All FDA sanctioned tournaments must be ADO sanctioned as well. Please make sure 

your zip code is present on your flyers.  
  
VII. ADO Update- Jason Smith: We need a set rule for tournament procedures. The regional’s need to have 
more participation we are not sending people from the FDA, our Florida players are going to other states to 
qualify. Gary suggested some creative ways to raise money so we can send our own. 
 
VIII. State Team- Dorothy Filley: Reminder hotel reservations must be made by 07/27/2012 at 5:00PM. 
The host associations for regional’s CCDA and SCDA; the blind draw, set up and break down will be your 
responsibility.  

  IX. Caribbean Cup Director-Joe: Our team is getting ready to leave in 3 weeks to defend the Cup. We 
need to get in touch with one of the players and may need to replace him before we leave. Joe does need the 
FDA check for the team at this time.  
  
X. Youth- Yvette needs your rosters and your tournament results. The youth qualifier has taken place and 
Austin Adams will be going to Connecticut to Represent the Florida youth in the under 17 age group.  
  
XI. Old Business  
Hall of Fame nominations were turned in at Cherry Bomb; Bio’s to be handed out at the next meeting. 
Nominations for new officers are still open until the next meeting in September. 

 New Business: Year End Meeting  
  
Meeting closed at 10:51 AM  
Minutes Prepared By: Tammy L. Osborn 


